
The South Dakota School Safety Center is hosting an opportunity to train in the I Love U Guys, Standard 
Response Protocols (SRP) and Standard Reunification Methods (SRM).  

The South Dakota School Safety Center has engaged in a relationship with the I Love U Guys Foundation 
to provide a local curriculum adoption of SRP/SRM. The local curriculum adoption of best-practices in 
Standard Response and Reunification will also include local statutes, resources, etc., along with multiple 
opportunities to train with the I Love U Guys Foundation, across the state. 

The I Love U Guys Foundation will take place on, Wednesday, December 18th, from 9:00 AM-5:00 PM, 
at the Best Western Ramkota in Rapid City.  

This training will be part of the Lakota Nations Education Conference. You may attend this one-day 
training for free, if not attending the conference.  

To register for the training, send your name and email address to South Dakota School Safety Program 
Director Brett Garland at brett.garland@state.sd.us. 

Questions about the training can be directed to Garland. 
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